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Issue W14 pre-season 
Our officers are as follows: 

President: Steve Sanchez (307) 251-1843 
Vice President: Robert Woolridge (307) 262-7481 

Secretary: Bill Gezzi (307) 247-4894 
Treasurer: Looking for volunteer 

Trustee: “Doc” David Rake  C (307) 258-3317 B (307)333-5764 
 

GREETINGS TO ALL NCDA PLAYERS 
 

Our new season is upon us….HOORAY!!!! I know there are a bunch of you that 
are excited about this, as am I. Our new season will start January 28th, our 
Captain’s meeting will be the 25th of January at 5pm at the VFW on 1st street. We 
will be in the upstairs room due to a previous engagement in the downstairs room. 
We are hoping that that engagement will be over so we can have a blind draw after 
our meeting.  
 
Ladies and Gentlemen, it is very important that we have a representative from each 
team. If you are unable to attend please contact me, your secretary as soon as 
possible so we can work something out. All team members are invited to the 
meeting and to the blind draw.  
 
Teams, please get your sponsor fees ready for this meeting.  
 
As a reminder, our end of season Tournament is this Saturday the 18th, it will be 
held at the VFW on 1st, and we ask that you get there a little early to register, I will 
be there at 1pm and the Tournament will start at 2pm. There is 400.00 dollars the 
NCDA has put aside for the winners of this Tournament.  
 



For our teams who played the fall 2013 season, I will have a check ready for your 
QP’s – MVP’s awards and a note for who will receive what and your captain will 
give each member theirs.  
 
 
There will be All American Subs made by Albertson’s and Chips to enjoy, there 
will be sides of lettuce and such for you to put on your sandwich, each person will 
be responsible for their own drinks. The VFW has Pepsi products for those that do 
not drink and many Alcohol beverages for those that do. In the room where we will 
be playing there is No Smoking, you may go out the back door or go up to the bar 
area. The VFW has asked us to uphold this do to many functions they have in this 
room.  
 
I look forward to seeing all of you there. Good luck to all and let us all have a great 
time.  
 
 
Bill Gezzi 
Secretary 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

About the NCDA 
The Natrona County Darting Association is a non-profit, non-political, and non-sectarian 
organization. Our objectives are to promote competitive steel tip darts, coordinate the functions 
and the activities of steel tip darts and promote friendly relations with other similar 
organizations.  


